
Project Update: November 2019 
 
On the 11th November  2019, the CFNP team held the final event for this year's project, 
that brought together stakeholders from different backgrounds and organisations to 
listen to our result findings, and together, discuss the way forward. Primary school 
children, their teachers, headteachers, a few proprietors, the police, the judiciary, 
parents and the media team from a local television and radio station were all in 
attendance.  
 

 
It was not only informative; it was also filled with enthusiastic learning and 
brainstorming.  Children formed the most significant contributors to the discourse.  
 

 
 
We thank the Rufford Foundation for the support over the past years, which has 
enabled us to contribute to the protection of our biodiversity through education and 
awareness creation.   
 
 
 


